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As we approach the Chinese New Year period, we recognize the unique challenges this season brings, 

including expected decline in demand and a limited workforce for cargo operations. At Maersk, we 

remain committed to ensuring minimal disruption to your supply chain while maintaining the 

reliability you depend on. 

To proactively manage these challenges, we are implementing structural changes and alternative 

routing designed to enhance predictability and keep your business moving seamlessly before, during 

and after the Chinese New Year period. 

To give you as much visibility on the situation as possible, please see below planned capacity 

adjustment details. Below sailing will be void: 

Week – 6 

 

Our teams will continue to make sure customer impact is minimized by rebooking cargo to the 

remaining network in advance. We understand the importance of this matter to your business and 

supply chain, we remain committed to providing timely updates. 

We value our continued relationship with you and remain committed to providing you with clear 

visibility into any changes and reliable solutions for your logistics needs. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your local customer service or sales 

representatives. 
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